
 
 

 
Monday, May 14, 2018 11:00 am 
 
AFFECTED PROPERTY OWNERS MUST REGISTER to claim for damages: 
 1-888-298-8555 
 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:  Volunteers are being requested by property owners to move 
sandbags curbside in the following areas:  Maliseet Drive, Shipyard Road, Mulberry Lane 
and Post Road.  PLEASE CHECK with property owners in affected areas. 
 
Sandbags and flood debris will be picked up curbside in the affected areas starting today 
and continuing until after the long weekend. 
 
All are reminded of the following: 

 Those involved in the cleanup should wear proper personal protective 
equipment to reduce health risks including: 

o long sleeves and pants 
o safety boots 
o heavy duty gloves 
o masks if inside basements 
o wearing hats, applying sunscreen, staying hydrated, resting 

periodically and taking enough food 


